
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

                                           Wednesday, September 13, 2023 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Vienna Beef Hot Dog 

   

BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today  

 

 

1. This Friday we will have our first TGIF of the year.  We will have snacks, board games 

and sports activities.  You need to make sure that you get a permission form signed by 

your parents to purchase a ticket.  Tickets will only be available for sale in the cafeteria 

on Thursday and Friday.  Tickets will not be sold at the door. If you have any questions, 

please ask your advisors.  
 

2. Last Night both the 7th and 8th grade girls’ basketball teams won their games over 

Willow Springs. 

 

The 7th grade team won 28 to 7. 

Great teamwork was seen with their passing game, rebounding and shooting. 

Evie Riopell was the high scorer with 12 points.  

Bea Scouffas, Sydney Kail, Makaela McGinnis, and Audrey Brernahan also contributed 

points towards their 1st win of the season. 

 

The 8th grade team won 35 - 10. 

There were many contributors to this victory:  

The girls worked on many aspected of their game, as they prepare for tomorrow's game 

against cross town rival Highland's. 

Abby Scouffas was high scorer with 12 points, followed by Maddie Shishman with 9 

points. The girls are now 2 - 0  
 

 

     

      

       

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


